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Inspector General Completes Review of Premium Travel 
 

An internal review by the Office of the Assistant Inspector General for Audit 
Policy and Oversight found no significant problems with the use of premium (first class 
and business class) travel within the OIG.   

 
The review resulted in recommendations to improve documentation and 

strengthen procedures.  The Chief of Staff, OIG DoD, has identified actions to implement 
the recommendations.  A copy of the report (2005-6-001) can be found at 
(http://www.dodig.osd.mil/audit/reports/apo05.htm). 
 
         To report suspected fraud, waste and abuse within DOD programs, contact 
the Defense Hotline toll-free at (800) 424-9098, email: hotline@dodig.osd.mil/, or 
visit them on the World Wide Web at http://www.dodig.osd.mil/hotline/. 
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